St. Mary’s Group Receives a Big Hand from Baby Lock
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                                             Cindy Grossholz and her daughter Sonja
After meeting the President of Baby Lock at Austin’s Sewing Center’s Martha Pullen event, Youth Sewing teacher Cindy Grossholz had the opportunity to speak with Mr. Jefferies about the intellectually handicapped group that she teaches at St. Mary’s Center in Middletown.   Mr. Jeffery was so impressed by her group and their efforts to sew for others that he decided Baby Lock could help Cindy.  
Just this week, Austin’s received the shipment of 4 Baby Lock Elizabeth Sewing Machines and boxes of notions and items that will genuinely bless this much needed ministry.
Cindy was overwhelmed with the compassion and generosity of Mr. Jeffery and said that they are so thankful for the help that these items will afford St. Mary’s.
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Teresa Packer
Austin’s Sewing Center
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